
From: Office of the Registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2022-0200
Date: Tuesday, November 22, 2022 11:14:15 AM

From:   
Sent: Tuesday, November 22, 2022 9:41 AM
To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>;
Subject: RE: Update from Enbridge Gas
 
LOOKING THROUGH ENBRIDGE’S FINANCIALS TELLS ME THAT ENBRIDGE SHOULD BE DECREASING
ENERGY CHARGES
TO THEIR CUSTOMERS. THE ONTARIO ENERGY BOARD NEEDS TO REFUSE ENBRIDGE’S REQUEST FOR
ANY RATE INCREASES FOR THE NEXT 10 YEARS.       A.Cohen
 




